
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

19. TENNYSON STREET AND LYTTELTON STREET OFF-ROAD AND ON-ROAD CYCLING 
FACILITIES - EVALUATION 

 
 The Committee received a report from Michael Ferigo, Transport Planner - Cycling and Pedestrians, 

Transport and City Streets Unit informing it of the results of the evaluations in respect to cycling 
projects on Tennyson Street and Lyttelton Street.  The report provided background to the Council’s 
cycle strategy and the issue of on-road or off-road facilities together with an evaluation of the two 
streets, details of the methodology used, and the results and feedback from residents, cyclists and 
motorists.  The report noted that positive levels of satisfaction existed in the community for these two 
major capital redevelopment projects 

 
 The Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the report be received. 
 
 2. That the crash rates for Tennyson Street be continued to be monitored for a further three year 

period. 
 
 3. That any significant variations to the results of the Lyttelton Street evaluation after the additional 

surveying of cyclists is completed in 2004 be reported. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


